
Remembrance Day, 2011, Kawartha Branch 
 

Kawartha Branch took part in the Remembrance Day Parade at the City of Peterborough 

Cenotaph on Friday November 11, 2011. A fairly new initiative of the Branch, we like to call 

attention to those taking time to remember that the United Empire Loyalists defended our border 

from very real threat almost two hundred years ago and that they were the first large group of 

refugees choosing Canada as their refuge and homeland. Standing out in our Loyalist attire we 

answered questions and participated in sharing the Loyalist story.  Bob McBride UE. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  



 

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

  


